MARK BRNOVICH OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL

ATTORNEY GENERAL
CRIMINAL DIVISION

November 7" 2022

Mr. Edward Novak — Counsel for the Maricopa County Recorder
One East Washington St., Suite 1200
Phoenix, Arizona 85004

Dear Mr. Novak:

The Office of the Arizona Attorney General is in receipt of recent referrals from the Maricopa County Recorder’s Office
for potential 2020 General Election violations. No less than 40 referrals related to the 2020 General Election have been
received from the Maricopa County Recorder’s Office, many which were recently received. I understand the Maricopa
County Recorder’s Office received these allegations in 2021 and the early part of this year.

We understand and appreciate the Maricopa County Recorder’s Office’s obligations in this matter. Know that the Office
of the Attorney General is willing to work with the Maricopa County Recorder’s Office to the extent that we can
collaborate to ensure the efficient, timely receipt and processing of the potential violations of our election laws.
Transparency, legal and ethical obligations, timely enforcement of the law and equal protection under the law remains the
priority of this agency.

Please timely forward all future complaints to Ms. Jennifer Wright of the Office of the Attorney General’s Election
Integrity Unit at Jennifer. Wright(wazag.gov.

Feel free to contact our office if we can be of any further assistance.

Respectfully,
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Reginald “Reggie” Grigsby
Chief Special Agent
Office of the Attorney General
Criminal Division / Special Investigations Section
2005 N Central Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85004
602-542-7944
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